
---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: Sarah Caffee <sarah.caffee@ampact.us>
Date: Tue, Jul 8, 2025 at 1:55 PM
Subject: Northome Reading and Math Corps Data
To: mlehn@northome.k12.mn.us <mlehn@northome.k12.mn.us>, 
jeremy.tammi@isd363.org <jeremy.tammi@isd363.org>
Cc: Christa Moszer <christa.moszer@ampact.us>

Dear Ms. Lehn and Mr. Tammi,

Thank you so much for your partnership with Reading Corps and Math Corps this year. 
There is so much to celebrate!

This year, one Reading Corps and one Math Corps tutor served 40 students at 1 
school in South Koochiching with high-impact tutoring.

93.80% of Math Corps students improved their performance on benchmark math 
assessments and 81.80% of Reading Corps students exceeded target growth 
expectations.

These 2 tutors provided 69,420 tutoring minutes across 3,493 tutoring sessions and 
demonstrated high levels of fidelity to Reading Corps' and Math Corps' evidence-based 
tutoring model.

These are significant accomplishments that would not be possible without your 
partnership. Thanks for everything you do to improve reading and math outcomes for 
students in South Koochiching!

Please let us know if you have any questions.

Thank you,

Sarah Caffee (Northern MN Education Impact Manager)

Christa Moszer (Northern MN Senior Manager)
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